Thank you so much for selecting me to receive the 11th ACVVC scholarship! Receiving this really means a lot to me because I know that the only reason, I had the opportunity to apply for it is because of my grandpa's selflessness and courage while serving in Vietnam. It's also amazing that the 11th ACVVC is still able to recognize everyone else that served through this scholarship!
Caleb Rosendahl, grandson of Myron Rosendahl, HHT 3/11, KIA Bruce Ervin Johnson, A trp., 4/13/69
